
1900 N. Skyline
Stillwater, OK 74075

August 7, 2023

Dear SJHS Parents and Guardians,

We are looking forward to an awesome 2023-2024 school year! In accordance with the
Every Student Succeeds Act/Parents’ Right-to-Know, Stillwater Public Schools wants
you to know that you have the right to request the following information about your
child’s teachers. Stillwater Public Schools will provide the following information upon
request:

● Whether the teacher has met state qualification and licensing criteria for the
grade level and subject areas taught;

● Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or temporary status in which
the state qualifications and licensing criteria are waived;

● The teacher’s baccalaureate degree major, graduate certification, and field of
discipline; and

● Whether the student is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their
qualifications.

In addition to the above information, you will be notified if your student has been taught
for four or more consecutive weeks by a teacher that is not highly qualified. You will also
receive information regarding any state or local educational policy regarding mandated
assessments and the policy, procedure, and the rights of the parent to opt-out of
assessments. If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Stillwater Public Schools is committed to helping every child be successful in school.
Our commitment includes providing our teachers and support staff the best professional
development available to assure that they are highly skilled.

Sincerely,

Crystal Szymanski, Principal


